
Minutes of the Durham Kennel Club -- October, 1978 

The October meeting of the DKC was called to order by our Vice President, 
Bill Martin, after an interesting program by two Club members on their 
breeds, Elliott Pack for the Samoyed and Margaret Norman for the Keeshond. 

The minutes of our September meeting were approved as read after a minor 
correction had been made. 

Mary Holland presented the Treasurer's report: $16,092.21 

Bill Martin asked for any announcements that might need our attention, with 
a request that all business be held for the November meeting when the Presi­
dent would be in attendance. 

Dr. Smith requested loan of water hose from any members that could spare 
footage for the October Show. Volunteers came to the rescue and water will 
be available at the tents. 

Faith Geweiler announced that she still needed ring stewards for the show 
and it's only one week away. 

Pat Martin requested donations for trophies for the spring show. 

Marge White discussed the idea of having demonstrations and/ or programs 
at schools, rest homes, hospitals, and other such places with our dogs to 
entertain and inform people as to what dogs can do, With the idea that an 
assortment of breeds would make this more fun and interesting, and includ­
ing puppies, tricks, obedience and any other dog activity that might be 
entertaining, volunteers were asked to see Marge after the meeting. 

Mary Bell announced that we have five associate members to be voted on 
for regular membership. They are: 

Four people applying for associate membership are: Anne Sheppard 
Gail & Louis Mizzell 
Michael Huffaker 

Three new associate members announced for next month's meeting: 

Ann Landin, Edward and Anne Wathal. 

Noting that business will be handled at the October meeting, a motion was 
made and seconded that we adjourn until next month. 

Respectfully submitted, 


